06" February 2018
Dear business partners,
Greetings from Sun Siyam Resorts,
We wish to give an update on the situation in Maldives.

On 05 February 2018, the Government of Maldives declared a State of Emergency, which will be in
effect for 15 days. On the same date, Ministry of Tourism has issued a Press Statement assuring the
tourism and travel trade that all tourism related business will be operating as usual. All International
and domestic airports are operating normally with no change to the international flight schedules, and
transfers to and from the airport to the respective resorts by seaplane, domestic flights and speedboat
are in no way affected.

The management of Sun Siyam wish to assure our partners and guests that our resorts The Sun Siyam
Iru Fushi Maldives, Sun Aqua Vilu Reef Maldives and Olhuveli Beach & Spa Maldives are operating
normally. Guests arriving into the International Airport, a separate island to Male’ city are being
welcomed by our airport hosts and assisted and escorted to their transfers as per usual.

The safety and security of our guests and team members are of paramount importance and we will
continue to monitor the situation and will be providing you with updates as necessary.
Thank you

Yours sincerely
=)
Zulaikha Manik
Executive Director



